Jefferson County Employees Credit Union Changes Name
(1888PressRelease) Alabama credit union expands charter, offering services to all citizens of Jefferson, Shelby, Tuscaloosa, Walker, Blount, St. Clair, or Bibb Counties.
Birmingham, AL (1888PressRelease) Jefferson County Employees Credit Union has changed its name to Jefferson Credit Union. The name was recently approved at a members meeting to reflect its expanded reach.

Since 1941 the credit union has served the employees of Jefferson County, based in Birmingham, Alabama. A change of charter expanded membership to anyone who works or lives in Jefferson, Shelby, Tuscaloosa, Walker, Blount, St. Clair, or Bibb Counties, as well as county employees and their families.

Jefferson Credit Union has helped members in extraordinary ways as the community and members have faced economic challenges. From the tornados to political struggles and governmental cutbacks Jefferson Credit Union has delivered. 

"We've always focused on our members and how we could help them. We're not here to make a profit, we're here to provide a service." said Charles Faulkner, who has served as President for 35 years. 

Offering a full range of financial services, including loans, credit & debit cards, checking and savings accounts, multiple branch locations and on line services, Jefferson Credit Union succeeds in blending 'one on one' personal service with modern banking. Jefferson Credit Unions has branches in Birmingham, Hueytown and Fultondale.

For more information visit us on the web at https://jeffersoncreditunion.org/
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Trackback URL:

http://www.1888pressrelease.com/jefferson-county-employees-credit-union-changes-name-pr-345051.html
###
